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September 2, 2021 
 
 
 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 
Chairman 
Prince George’s County Council 
County Administration Building  
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772 
  
Dear Chair Hawkins: 
 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is proposed legislation amending the 
County Code as to when waste stream analysis must be conducted.  Currently, the analysis must 
be conducted every two (2) years, and this legislation would change that timing to every three (3) 
years, which is consistent with the timing of the Ten-Year Solid Waste Plan. 
 

The Council’s favorable consideration of this proposed legislation is greatly appreciated. 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office or Andrea L. Crooms, Esq., 
Acting Director, Department of the Environment, at (301) 883-5812.  
 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
                                                              Angela D. Alsobrooks 
                    County Executive  
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